RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

BERNARD SANDERS, VERMONT, CHAIRMAN

PATTY MURRAY, WASHINGTON RON WYDEN, OREGON DEBBIE STABENOW, MICHIGAN SHELDON WHITEHOUSE, RHODE ISLAND MARK R. WARNER, VIRGINIA JEFF MERKLEY, OREGON TIM KAINE, VIRGINIA CHRIS VAN HOLLEN, MARYLAND BEN RAY LUJÂN, NEW MEXICO ALEX PADILLA, CALIFORNIA

LINDSEY GRAHAM, SOUTH CAROLINA CHARLES E. GRASSLEY, IOWA MIKE CRAPO, IDAHO PATRICK TOOMEY, PENNSYLVANIA RON JOHNSON, WISCONSIN MIKE BRAUN, INDIANA RICK SCOTT, FLORIDA BEN SASSE, NEBRASKA MITT ROMNEY, UTAH JOHN KENNEDY, LOUISIANA KEVIN CRAMER, NORTH DAKOTA

WARREN GUNNELS, MAJORITY STAFF DIRECTOR NICK MYERS, REPUBLICAN STAFF DIRECTOR www.budget.senate.gov United States Senate

Date: December 29,

2022

COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET WASHINGTON, DC 20510–6100

TELEPHONE: (202) 224-0642

December 29, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that the Senator, Senate manager serving in a position in this office and each individual serving in a covered position in this office has complied with the training requirements of senate Resolution 330 (115<sup>th</sup> Congress) for the 117<sup>th</sup> Congress

Sincerely,

Bernard Sanders

Chairman